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- Dear Carole:

I received a letter from the Joint Section on Spinal Disorders
dated January 9 informing the membership of AANS of the
proposed mamenchange for the Joint Section on Spinal Disorders.
I approve of the change. However, there was no ballot within
the correspondence for me to return to the central office.
Hopefully, the error occurred only in my mailing, but you may
want to check to be sure that this ballot was enclosed with the
correspondence that went out to the membership.

On quite another subject, I need to talk to you about the
upcoming meeting of the Neurosurgical Society of America,
particularly the symposium on pituitary disorders. Please get
back in touch with me whenever it is convenient for you. 74

With kindest regards.

Sincerely,

George T. Tindall, M.D>
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cc:#Mr. Carl H. Hauber, CAE
Bxecutive Director
The American Association
of Neurological Surgeons
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